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The California Energy Commission (CEC) is postponing the August 10, 2022, 
public hearing to consider and possibly adopt the Load Management 
Standards. The public hearing will be rescheduled to a later date. The CEC 
will provide public notice of the new hearing date once scheduled. 
 
Staying Informed and CEC Contacts 
To stay informed about this proceeding and receive documents and notices of 
upcoming workshops and hearings as they are filed, please subscribe to the proceeding 
at the following link: https://www.energy.ca.gov/proceedings/energy-commission- 
proceedings/load-management-rulemaking. The subscription service sends out email 
notifications and direct links when documents and notices are filed in the proceeding 
docket. If you are unable to access the website and would like a copy of the rulemaking 
documents mailed or emailed to you, or if you have any questions, please contact 
Corrine Fishman at corrine.fishman@energy.ca.gov. 
 
The CEC’s Public Advisor provides the public with assistance in participating in CEC 
proceedings. If you want information on how to participate in this forum, please contact 
the Public Advisor at publicadvisor@energy.ca.gov, or by phone at (916) 957-7910. 
 
Requests for language services, reasonable accommodations, and modifications should 
be made as soon as possible or at least five days in advance. The CEC will work diligently 
to accommodate late requests. 
 
Direct media inquiries to the Media and Public Communications Office at (916) 654- 
4989, or by email at mediaoffice@energy.ca.gov. 
 
For questions about the Load Management Standards, contact Stefanie Wayland, Load 
Management Standards Lead, Existing Buildings Branch, at 
stefanie.wayland@energy.ca.gov. 
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